
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

International Autumn Conference 
5-9 October 2020 at the Goetheanum 

 
Call for Proposals for "Contemplative Spaces“ 

 
Our upcoming big International Autumn Conference will take place with the following title: 
 

"Education - always! Developing what lives in me and moves the world". 
 
We have developed a new format to help with overcoming the midday tiredness and at the 
same time give room for inner work. 
 

"Contemplative Spaces" 
 
This does not refer to discussion groups, but to offers such as class lessons for members of 
the School of Spiritual Science, open School of Spiritual Science work, meditation, meditative 
singing, listening, meditative eurythmy, meditative painting, storytelling, mindful walking, 
mindfulness exercises, meditative circle dances, silent contemplation, relaxation and body 
journeys, etc. 
It is important to us that you personally and your concept show a connection to the 
anthroposophical understanding of the human being and human life, and that the participants 
from our professional field can find ways of nourishing themselves. 
 
We would like to invite you to contribute your abilities in this area and look forward to a wide 
range of offers. 
Please complete the online form (https://forms.gle/cWCGf4XVEJHffvzN6) by 30.06.2020. 
Then we will get an overview of the offers and let you know whether we will include your offer 
in the conference program. 
We are especially happy about workshop leaders who partner with a person in need of 
assistance or who offer a workshop by themselves as a person in need of assistance. Since we 
would like to again make this an inclusive conference, please consider in advance how you can 
address this by writing the workshop description in simple language. 
Please indicate in your proposal in which language in which language you can offer your 
workshop, because diversity is also important here. 
 
We are not able to offer an honorarium. However, you will receive a free ticket for the 
conference. In special cases we will be happy to support you with your travel expenses. You 
will receive a suitable application form for this later. 
 
Attached, you will also find the preliminary conference program, which shows that this offer 
takes place on three days for one hour at a time. Participants do not have to register in 
advance but can choose a different offer every day. Therefore, the group will change every 
day. You can expect a group size of up to 50 people. 
Please note: The fewer materials are required, the easier it is to handle the organization. 
 
Thank you so much! 


